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A140 Long Stratton Bypass 

Project Email: Long.Stratton@octavius.co.uk 

Project Telephone: 01737 944 831 

 

 

 

1st February 2025 

 

Postponed works: Parkers Lane Tie-in with Ipswich Road and overnight closure of the A140 

 

 

Dear neighbour, 

 

This letter is to inform you that the upcoming overnight works and associated closure of Ipswich Road, 

originally scheduled between 20:00 on Wednesday 5th February and 05:00 on Thursday 6th February, 

and, between 20:00 on Thursday 6th February and 05:00 on Friday 7th February have been postponed. 

 

These works and the closure of the A140 (between TCG Scaffolding Services and Wood Lane junction) 

will now be re-scheduled to a later date. 

 

We will provide further updates regarding when this work will take place in due course. 

 

 

🞍 Parkers Lane and South Tie-in with Ipswich Road: Temporary two-way traffic lights  

 

The planned temporary two-way traffic lights on Ipswich Road, adjacent to Parkers Lane, remain 

unaffected. These lights are currently planned to be in operation each day between Monday 3rd to 

Friday 7th February (during off-peak times). Should the works progress ahead of the current planned 

schedule, the traffic lights will be removed before Friday 7th February.  

 

Once this section of work at the Parkers Lane tie-in is complete, we will then continue works in the 

area of the south tie-in with Ipswich Road, adjacent to Oakside Farm. Temporary two-way traffic 

lights (during off-peak times) will be installed in this location to facilitate the works until Friday 14th 

February. Progress will be reviewed to determine if the traffic lights can be removed before this date. 

 

 

We sincerely thank you for your patience and cooperation and apologise for any inconvenience caused. 

If you have any queries, please do not hesitate to get in contact using the details below. 

 

 

Octavius Infrastructure A140 Long Stratton Bypass Project Team: 

Email: Long.Stratton@octavius.co.uk 

Telephone: 01737 944 831 

 

For project or design enquiries, contact the Norfolk County Council team via: 

Email: longstratton@norfolk.gov.uk 

Telephone: 0344 800 8020 

 

For out of hours emergency highways support: 

Call: 0344 800 8020 

 

Kind Regards,   

 

A140 Long Stratton Bypass Team  
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